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NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT 
  

DRAFT ADDENDUM TO MUNICIPAL SERVICE REVIEW ON  
EASTERN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 

 
 
December 22, 2022 
 
The San Diego County Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) has prepared an 
addendum to an earlier municipal service review on the Eastern Municipal Water District as 
part of the administrative reviews of two related reorganization proposals.  The earlier 
municipal service review was completed by Riverside LAFCO in May 2019 and largely draws 
on information collected between 2014 and 2018.   The addendum prepared by San Diego 
LAFCO is in draft-form and provides gap analysis on Eastern Municipal Water District’s 
potable water function and financial standing through 2021.  
 
The purpose of the addendum is to inform San Diego LAFCO in its deliberations of the 
referenced reorganization proposals filed by Fallbrook Public Utility District and Rainbow 
Municipal Water District.  These proposals collectively seek approval to annex the applicant’s 
jurisdictional boundaries to Eastern Municipal Water District to receive wholesale potable 
water supplies.  Concurrent detachments from the San Diego County Water Authority are 
also requested along with necessitating conforming spheres of influence actions. 
 
Additional details follow.  
 

• The draft addendum and an associated prospectus are available for public viewing by 
visiting the LAFCO homepage at www.sdlafco.org.   Copies may also be obtained by 
contacting the LAFCO office at 619-321-3380.   

 
• Riverside LAFCO is tentatively scheduled to review the draft addendum at a regular 

meeting on Thursday, January 26, 2023. The item is expected to be presented for 
information and in advance of the Riverside LAFCO Executive Officer providing 
comments on the sufficiency of the document.  (Meeting information for Riverside 
LAFCO is available online at www.lafco.org or by calling 951-369-0631.)  

 
• The public is invited to provide written comments on the draft addendum through 

Thursday, February 9, 2023 via email to Analyst I Carolanne Ieromnimon at 
carolanne.ieromnimon@sdcounty.ca.gov.   Comments received by this date will be 
incorporated into a final addendum presented to the Commission for formal action 
at a future hearing with the above-referenced proposals.   
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